
ABOUT THE EVALUATION

Global Affairs Canada’s Evaluation Division conducted a formative evaluation of the 
Partnership for Gender Equality (PGE), covering the period from May 2018 to March 
2023. The evaluation had four objectives: to examine the relevance of the PGE in the 
feminist funding ecosystem; 
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